
                                               
 
                                              
 

Health and Safety Plan 
Updated as June 30, 2022 

 
The Fred Wells Tennis & Education Center (The Fort) is committed to providing a fun, safe and 
healthy environment for staff and players at our facility and at off-site locations. We appreciate 
your partnership with the following guidelines: 
 
Check-In/Health Screening 
All individuals entering the facility or a program administered by The Fort are asked to self-
reflect on how they are feeling and if they have had any recent exposure to COVID-19. By 
checking in, you certify that you and/or your child feel well and are following CDC guidance for 
any recommended isolation or quarantines.  
 
If you are unsure on if you or your child should be entering the facility, please review the latest 
CDC guidance by clicking here. In addition, if a member of your household has tested positive 
for COVID-19, we ask that you refrain from entering the facility for a minimum of 5 days, 
regardless of vaccination status, and consider monitoring for symptoms and getting tested. 
Refunds are given for all COVID-19 related absences. 
 
Check-In Procedure: 

• All individuals entering the facility must enter through the front doors and leave through 
the designated exit door. 

• All individuals entering the facility must check-in at the front desk, and all patrons must 
scan their cards. 

 
Safety Measures 

• Face coverings are optional.   
• Hand sanitizing stations are available for all staff and participants to use when they 

arrive and throughout the day. 
• Activities will maintain social distancing of at least six feet to the greatest extent 

possible. 
 
Communication Protocols 

• All players who were in the facility prior to receiving positive COVID-19 test are asked to 
notify us immediately by calling 612-252-8367. 

 
Please note that this Health and Safety Plan and our procedures may be updated based on 
guidance from the CDC, MN Department of Health, and State and Municipal Governments. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html


Current participants will be notified of changes and the latest version of our Health and Safety 
Plan will be available on our web site at www.fwtec.org.  

http://www.fwtec.org/

